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   Happy  Thanksgiving 

PRESIDENT  
Nancy Helle 
Summer Ph. 319-472-4520 
Winter Ph. 941-575-9124 
E-mail: nhelle@aol.com  
 
1 ST VICE PRESIDENT  
Chuck Cabalka 
Summer: 641-792-6512 
Winter:  480-986-0978  
E-mail: cdjcabalka@juno.com 
 
2 ND VICE PRESIDENT  
Pat Dellamuth 
Phone:  319-668-2062 
E-mail:  ljdell@gmail.com  
 
RECORDING SECRETARY 
Kathy Allen 
Cell:  515-229-1319 
sallen@rdgusa.com  
 
CORRESPONDING  SECRETARY  
Chuck Helle  
Summer Ph. 319-472-4520 
Winter Ph. 941-575-9124 
Cell:  319-270-1189 
E-mail: nhelle@aol.com  
 
TREASURER  
Marcia Woolley 
Summer Ph. 319-334-2104 
Cell:  319-230-8368 
E-mail: 
woolleymarcia@yahoo.com 
   
PAST PRESIDENT  
Doris Jean Cabalka 
  
DIRECTORS: 
Keith Bowman      2008-2010 
Don Kucharo        2008-2010 
Scott Allen           2009-
2011 
Don  Storjohann   2009-2011 
 
 

June Ryan is presenting the 2010 Iowa Unit Officers:  Chuck 

& Doris Jean Cabalka, Marcia Woolley, Nancy & Chuck Helle, and 

Kathy & Scott Allen. The officers  need your help to make this an 

exciting and eventful new year.  Remember we all pledge to support 

our officers.  

What a wonder rally we had at Griff’s Campground. Thank you 

Chuck and Doris Jean for being such great hosts. 

 Scott Allen gave us a wonderful tour of the State Capital 

Building.  It was interesting to see how the rooms were put back 

into their original state.  Even some of the walls were back to 

the original paint of the late 1800s. Many of us even were taken 

to the very top of the building. 

In the afternoon some of us went on the tour of the John 

Deere plant.  It is always interesting to visit a John Deere 

facility. 

Installation of officers was Friday evening followed by a 

nice reception.  A big thank you to all who donated cookies and 

helped serve. 

Saturday was the 50th Anniversary Celebration of the Iowa 

Unit. In the afternoon Jim and Rosalie Macumber stopped in to 

visit.  In the evening Wendell and Virginia Deo, Alma O’Donnell, 

and Anne Seversike came for the banquet and program.  They were 
able to contribute highlights of their times in our club.  Keith 

and Jan Bowman were hosts to Barry and Jennifer Norgaard.  They 
would be an asset to our Iowa Unit.  They brought their vintage 



 
 

 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
IOWA LUNCHEONS  

November 14, 2009 

Bishop’s Buffet 

Eat at 11:30 A.M. 

Crossroads Shopping Center 

Waterloo, IA 

Hosts: Gene & Carolyn Haller 

hallergc@cfj.net 

319-266-3847 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

December 12, 2009 

Bonanza  Family Restaurant 

3505 16th Avenue SW 

Cedar Rapids, IA 

Eat at 11:30 A.M. 

Host: Marilyn Mulbrook 

llmulbrook@aol.com 

319-3773883 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

February 13, 2010 

Ryan’s Steakhouse 

1900 NW 86th Street 

Clice, IA 

Eat at 11:30 A.M. 

Hosts:  Scott & Kathy Allen 

sallen@rdgusa.com 

515-229-1319 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Arizona Luncheon 

Mesa, Arizona                      

 Golden Corral 

1868 N. Power Road 

Mesa, AZ 

Meet at 11:45 A.M. 

Eat at 12:00P.M. 

All Iowans and Friends are invited to the 

luncheon 

Hosts: Chuck & Doris Jean Cabalka 

480-986-0978 

cdjcabalka@juno.com 

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

Region 8 Rally 

“HIGHWAYS TO HISTORY” 

1900’s - 2010 

Fremont, NE 

April 28- May2, 2010 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>   
  53rd International Rally 
“Explore- - Discover” 
June 27 – July 4, 2010 

Gillette, Wyoming 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 
   

 

  Birthdays and Anniversaries 
 

November Birthdays 

Steve Cochran     2nd 

Chuck Helle    11th 

Chuck Kiple    11th 

Viola Bebout    18th 

Chuck Cabalka    21st 

Dick Watkinson    25th 

Scott Scheuermann   27th 

 

November Anniversaries 

Chuck & Sandie Kiple   19th 

Dave and Pat Shaw   22nd 

We have some very nice 50th Anniversary Cups 

for sale at bargain prices. 

 

1 for $3.00 

2 for $5.00 

4 for $8.00 

Please contact me at  

Nancy Helle 

319-270-1189 

nhelle@aol.com  
 

 

 

   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

  

   

 

  
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note from Norm 

 Most of us know former members who are so longer 
active in WBCCI.  Many of them are included in a 
“Friends” or “Newsletter Only” listing in Unit 
Directories. 
   In addition to receiving Unit Newsletters, 
former members may want to keep in touch with WBCCI by 
Receiving regular issues of the Blue Beret magazine.  
By subscribing, they will keep up with Club news, 
color photos of Club events and other interesting 
articles. 
 The option is available to former members by 
sending name, address and a check for $25 to Blue 
Beret/WBCCI, P.O. Box 612, 803 E. Pike Street, Jackson 
Center, Ohio 45334 

 

                            Note from Past President 

                     THANKS and MORE THANKS 
 You are an awesome group!  No matter what needed 
done you jumped in and did it.  Those who hosted 
rallies, led tours, cooked meals and helped with the 
other planning and completion of jobs that go with a 
year of Airstream Rallies and activities are to be 
congratulated and thanked. 
  We wouldn't have a club without your help.  I 
want to thank each and every one of you for your hard 
work.  I also want to thank those of you who attended 
our Rallies.  Your presence was important to keep the 
club functioning.  
 I trust you will continue to help our new 
officers in any way you can.  We are looking forward 
to a successful year in 2010! 
Past President, 
Doris Jean 

 

Recently I visited with Pat Manahl.  She is a former 

Iowa Unit member.  She has had four eye surgeries last 

winter and still has limited eye sight.  She is unable 

to read emails or do any carving.  She would enjoy 

hearing from other members. 

 

FOR SALE: 

1993 AIRSTREAM B-VAN, Ford V-8 engine.  Only 47,375 miles.  New 
refrigerator in July 2002.  Pet and smoke free.  Owner's manual included.  
Excellent condition.  Always garaged.  Selling price $10,000.  
pkweiss@reinbeck.net or Ph 319-788-2762.  Located in Reinbeck, IA. 

Courtesy is owed, 

Respect is earned,  

Love is given 

………………………………………………………………… 

 

A generation ago most men who finished a good day’s 

work needed rest; now they need exercise. 
  

 

   
 

 

    

DEALER SPOTLIGHT: 
   

 Fogdall RV 

  7805 Ace Place  

  Cedar Falls Iowa 50613 

  Phone:  319-277-2641 

  FAX:  3199-277-3790 

………………………………………………………… 

   US Adventure RV 

    5120 N. Brady Street 

    Davenport, IA 52806 

    Phone:  563-468-4678 

    FAX 563-468-5191 

………………………………………………………….. 

 Outdoor Recreation Center 

  3002 South 11th Street 

  Council Bluffs, IA 51501 

  712-366-9144 (Local) 

  877-366-9178 (Toll Free) 

………………………………………………………. 

     Shorewood RV Center South  

    4975 Hubbel Avenue 

    Des Moines, IA 50317 

    515-262-8450 

    515-418-5786 

    Shorewoodrv.com 

………………………………………………………..

  Bill Thomas Camper Sales, Inc. 

  101 Thomas R.V. Way 

  Wentzville, MO 63385 

  1-800-367-5767 

  www.btcamper.com 

……………………………………………………….. 
A single girl wonders if there’s a man 

in her future and a married girl 

wonders  

if there is a future in her man. 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

If I have made mistakes or omitted 

something, please bear with me.  I 

wanted to get this out before we leave 

for Florida. 
 


